® lm ®

CITY OF MERCER ISLAND, WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

April 11, 1989

Dear Resident:

This notice is to inform you that I have been advised by the
Mercer Island Hearing Examiner that the public hearing for a
variance request by HELENE BENDER OF 2765 60th Avenue Southeast,
will be continued from APRIL 13, 1989 to APRIL 26, 1989, at

1:30 P.M., at the Community Center at Mercer View, 8236 Southeast
24th Street, Room A-9. This action is due to a request from the
applicant to allow for additional time for preparation.

In the event you wish to express an opinion regarding the above
variance request and are unable to attend the April 26, 1989
hearing, you may submit written communication to us prior to the
April 26th hearing.

Please call me if you have any questions regarding this matter
at 236-3586.

Sincerely,

PO. Box 1440 ° 3505 88th Avenue S.E. J Mercer Island, Washington 98040-1440 o (206) 236-3586



